Joy Brewer

From:

PATRICIA NEUENSCHWANBE <sheneu@comcast.net>

Sent:

Thursday, May 25, 2017 2:12 PM

To:

Joy Brewer

Subject:

Testimony for HB 4425 HB 4426

Attachments:

Testimony MI 5-25-17.docx

Hello Ms. Brewer,

I was at the meeting today and did not have a chance to speak. My oral version was much shorter, however I am sending in my concerns and views in a written format. Please forward to the committee members or advise me what I need to do to voice my opinions/concerns related to these bills if they can not sent to them.

Thank you,

Patricia Neuenschwander, RN, MSN, CPNP-PC